
A public meeting to discuss the proposed changes in sewer service area designation has 
been scheduled for February 9, 2011 from 5:00pm to 8:00pm in the Morris County 
Library Public Meeting Room, 30 East Hanover Avenue, Whippany, NJ 07981.  The 
Department and County will accept comments and information related to this map from 
the date of the posting of this public notice until March 9, 2011, 30 days after the public 
meeting. 
 
Based upon information received in response to this public comment period adjustments 
may be made to the map after the close of the public comment period. Please note there 
will be an additional formal public comment process prior to plan adoption.  The 
preliminary working draft map can be viewed at:  
http://www.morrisplanning.org/wastewater.asp 
 


